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Dear Parents/Carers,

Ma jor infrastructure work is now underway as part of key planned improvements to Barking Riverside.
These include the Overgrou,nd Station and Bav*k'mg Riverside Pier; new school access; and the next phase

of development regarding the Wellbeing Hub.

This means that Project Road and Fielders Crescent will be closed as a through route from 20"
September 202! to enable the upgrade works to take place. This will impact local bus routes as well as

access to Riverside Campus.

The construction work will take place in different phases. Phase | has already concluded, and there has
been temporary one-way traffic control outside of Riverside Campus. This was installed during summer

and has v*ecmt[g been removed.

The phase 2 works, which are due to begin on 20" September, are more significant and will cause
greater impact to local journeys.

You can find more detail on the phase 2 works here, including downloadable resources: Planned Road

Alocurs | Barking River

We will ensure this webpage is regularly updated and we are encouraging anyone who has queries to

contact BRL at info@barkingriverside london .
PHASE 2 FAQs

| When will works start and for how long?
Works started on 3lst August and WLI,I, continue j:or 20 weeks. A j:ull programme of works can be

2. When will the roads close?

Project Road will close on 20 September until 3 December. During this time, the road will remain open

to pedestmans A qu. progmmme of works can be found on the BRL website:
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https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbarkingriverside.london%2Fthe-development%2Fplanned-road-closure%2F&data=04%7C01%7CMGiuliani%40lqgroup.org.uk%7C61df5171164d424aca0d08d96d40eb60%7C98d94a17168648bdb71287295b8149d5%7C0%7C0%7C637660947866624159%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=1V%2FjeEmJnCQ1cYoqVd5w25cTQor3BlOUNwiKpNBnyq8%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbarkingriverside.london%2Fthe-development%2Fplanned-road-closure%2F&data=04%7C01%7CMGiuliani%40lqgroup.org.uk%7C61df5171164d424aca0d08d96d40eb60%7C98d94a17168648bdb71287295b8149d5%7C0%7C0%7C637660947866624159%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=1V%2FjeEmJnCQ1cYoqVd5w25cTQor3BlOUNwiKpNBnyq8%3D&reserved=0
mailto:info@barkingriverside.london
https://barkingriverside.london/the-development/planned-road-closure/
https://barkingriverside.london/the-development/planned-road-closure/
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3. How do | getting my child to school/ nursery if the road is closed?
There will be no drop-off and collection points available to cars during this period. Parents are
recommended to use alternative travel means such as public transport.

L. What will happen to the bus routes?
The ELI and EL3 routes will terminate earlier on Project Road, junction with River Road. The EL2
route will remain as normal.

5. Where can | see the programme of works?
The latest programme of works is available to view on the website.

6. | live along Fielders Crescent — how will | drive to my home if Project Road is closed?

The car route will be Renwick Rd, right into Choats Rd and right again into Northgate Road. Please visit

the BRL website for the latest transport updates relatmg to the road closures and diversions in place.

¥ you have any queries regarding this situation, please contact BRL directly.

nfo@barkingrivers

Yours sanereLg

A ANWALLA

Mrs Sarah Kinnaird
Headteacher
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